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	STUDENT SPOTLIGHT
Academic Excellence; CASNR students selected for Dean’s Scholars Awards
[image: image1.jpg]CASNR NewsCenter 177017777 /y

the monthly e-newsletter of Texas Tech University
College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources



Top academic standouts from Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources were recognized as 2011-2012 Dean’s Scholars on Friday (Feb. 10) at the Merket Alumni Center. The awards, funded by various donations to the college, are based on academic excellence as well as leadership, character and citizenship.  more »
 
FACULTY NOTES
Carlton Britton tapped for fire ecology lifetime achievement award
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A nationally-recognized range scientist and former member of the Texas Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management has been selected for the Henry A. Wright Award for Lifetime Achievement in Fire Ecology in Grasslands and Shrublands. Carlton Britton accepted the honor on Wednesday (Feb. 29) at Southwest Fire Ecology Conference in Santa Fe.  more »
UPCOMING EVENTS

Keynote Lecture; Hudson Institute’s Alex Avery set to focus on future of farming

       Alex Avery, who serves as the Washington D.C.-based policy research organization’s director of research and education in the group’s Center for Global Food Issues, will deliver a special lecture at 6 p.m. on Tuesday (April 24) in the Texas Tech Student Union Building’s Matador Room. Avery is the author of “The Truth About Organic Foods,” “Scaring Consumers Away from Good Health” and “Farming to Sustain the Environment.” Hosted by Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, admission to the event is free and open to the public.

  Spring Break

     March 10 -18, 2012
  Invitational FFA & 4-H Judging  

Contests

     March 31, 2012

     Lubbock, Texas


  Area FFA Judging Contests

     April 14, 2012

     Lubbock, Texas


  State FFA & District 4-H  

     Judging Contests

     April 21, 2012

     Lubbock, Texas

  Last Class Day
     May 8, 2012


  Final Exams

      May 10–15, 2012


  Commencement

     May 18-19, 2012


	

	
	Research Update; Collaborative CASNR team helps keep salmonella out of beef
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A team of Texas Tech researchers was awarded $540,000 from the U.S. Department of Agriculture and an additional $150,000 matching funds from the Beef Checkoff program to research and provide solutions for salmonella in cattle.  more » 
GALLERY: Landscape Architecture’s Awesome Autumn in Italy 
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Led by Associate Professor John Billing, a talented group of fourth-year landscape architecture students spent the fall semester at Italy’s Santa Chiara Study Center, 125 miles northeast of Rome. Studio courses focused on organization, form and character of Italian urban spaces such as piazzas and villa courtyards.  Learn More >>
AAEC’s Langford selected for President’s Congressional Internship Program
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A senior with Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics has been selected to take part in educational service to the nation’s capital through the Office of the President Congressional Internship Program. During the spring semester Cash Langford of Wellington will be working in the office of U.S. Sen. John Cornyn (R-TX).  more »
CRP Focus; Texas Tech soil research team receives $480,000 USDA-NIFA grant
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A multi-disciplinary team of agricultural scientists from Texas Tech has been awarded a $480,000 grant to study Lubbock area soil microbial communities, looking for key indicators of soil carbon transformations when Conservation Reserve Program land is converted to cropland. The five-year project is being funded under the USDA’s Agriculture and Food Research Initiative.  more »
CASNR distinguished alumni honored; Young alumnus award selected
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Texas Tech University’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources recognized six distinguished alumni at 6 p.m. Monday (Feb. 20) at the university’s McKenzie Merket Alumni Center. The Distinguished Alumni Awards honor alumni who have made significant contributions to society, and whose accomplishments and careers have brought distinction to the college.  more »
 

Moving Forward; AAEC’s Redwine set to attend UDSA Agricultural Outlook Forum
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Kevin Redwine, a senior with Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, is one of two dozen university students from across the nation who’ve been selected to attend the USDA’s 2012 Agricultural Outlook Forum. The meeting, the agency’s largest annual event, was held Feb. 23-24 in Arlington, Va.  more »
 

PSS graduate students excel at Orlando’s Beltwide Cotton Conference
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Two graduate students from Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science were standout research competitors during last month’s Beltwide Cotton Conferences in Orlando, said officials with the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources today.  more »
Former Masked Rider Chadwell ropes in new job as PSS recruiting coordinator
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Former Texas Tech Masked Rider and recent agricultural communications graduate Christi Chadwell has been named Communications and Recruiting Coordinator for Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science. She began her duties Feb. 1, said officials with the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources.  more »
Horse Sense; Kim Lindsey named new Texas Tech equestrian center director
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Former Executive Director of the Stock Horse of Texas Association and experienced equestrian Kim Lindsey has been selected as the new director of the Texas Tech Equestrian Center. She’ll begin her duties on Monday (Feb. 6), said officials with the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources today.  more »
 

Strategic Research; Transdisciplinary Research Academy forges links to CASNR
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Texas Tech’s newly formed Transdisciplinary Research Academy has selected nine outstanding faculty members from the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources to be among its first members.  more »
 

 The Thread: CASNR caps and tees crank up style; updated AEC shirt unveiled

The broad diversity of student organizations within Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources can be seen in its eclectic variety of specialty T-shirts. From blazing reds to subdued beige, the shirts reflect in interests, pride and deep down belief that, “From Here, It’s Possible.” Photos: N. Martin. Learn More >>
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